From: Katie Biddlestone [mailto:katie@sda.org.au]

Sent: Wednesday, 17 August 2016 12:15 PM

To: Chambers - Ross ]

Cc: Julia Fox; Jacki Baulch; Leigh Svendsen; Sharlene Wellard; Kate Thomson; Karen Van Gorp
Subject: RE: AM2014/209 Pharmacy Industry Award

Dear Jo,

The parties had a teleconference last Thursday to discuss all remaining substantive issues,
including changes sought by the SDA and the Guild. The discussions were very positive
and we believe we are close to resolving most, if not all of the outstanding claims. We are
currently waiting on a response from the Guild and some draft wording.

Once we have resolved discussions the parties will provide a further update to his Honour
regarding the claims which we have reached agreement on and any unresolved matters and
a timeframe to deal with those.

Julia Fox will be the point of contact for the SDA in my absence. | have cc’'d her into this
email, for future correspondence. While we are happy to continue this process in my
absence we still request that any listings for the Pharmacy Award be postponed until after
my return on the 26 September.

Kind Regards,

Katie Biddlestone
National Industrial Officer & National Women’s Officer
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From: Chambers - Ross J [mailto:Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au]
Sent: Wednesday, 17 August 2016 10:58 AM

To: Katie Biddlestone <katie@sda.org.au>

Subject: AM2014/209 Pharmacy Industry Award

Dear Katie,

Further to the conference held on 4 August 2016 in the above matter, you indicated that you would
advise Justice Ross how the SDA wishes to proceed with the proposed variations to the Pharmacy
Industry Award 2010. You also indicated that the SDA would have discussions with the Pharmacy
Guild regarding a proposed timeframe dealing with the SDA’s claims, and advise Justice Ross within 2
weeks of the conference.

| note that you have previously informed the Commission that you are on leave until 26 September
2016. Is the SDA in a position to advise his Honour of these matters prior to the commencement of
your leave?
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Kind regards,

JO RICHARDSON
Associate to The Hon. Justice IJK Ross
President

Fair Work Commission

Tel: +61 3 8656 4781

Fax: +61 3 9655 0401
chambers.ross.j@fwc.gov.au

11 Exhibition Street, Melbourne Victoria 3000
GPO Box 1994, Melbourne Victoria 3001
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